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Negotiation Updates

  

March 4, 2024 - ONA Ratification

Members of the Ontario Nurses Association (ONA) Local 15, which represents fifteen registered and graduate
nurses, and the University of Guelph have ratified the renewal Collective Agreement that was tentatively agreed to
on February 22, 2024.

The previous agreement expired April 30, 2023.

February 15, 2024 - PSA Ratification

The University is pleased to announce that members of the Professional Staff Association [1] (PSA), which
represents more than 1,000 professional and managerial employees, and the University of Guelph have ratified the
renewal agreement that was tentatively agreed to on January 30, 2024. The Compact was ratified by the PSA
membership (with 99% of votes in favour) at its Ratification Meeting prior to being ratified by the University on
February 15, 2024.

The previous agreement expired April 30, 2023.
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